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The City Council of Salt Lake City, Utah, met in a Policy Discussion 
on Tuesday, September 7, 2010, at 2:00 p.m. in Room 326, City Council 
Office, City County Building, 451 South State Street. 
 
In Attendance:  Council Members Carlton Christensen, Van Turner, Stan 
Penfold, Luke Garrott, Jill Remington Love, JT Martin and Søren 
Simonsen. 
 
Also in Attendance: Cindy Gust-Jenson, Executive Council Director and 
Chris Meeker, City Recorder. 
 
Councilmember Martin presided at and conducted the meeting. 
 
 The meeting was called to order at 2:01 p.m. 
 
AGENDA ITEMS 
 
 #1. 2:10:18 PM  HOLD A POLICY DISCUSSION REGARDING THE COUNCIL’S 
ESTABLISHED PRIORITY OF “WALKABILITY & TRANSPORTATION”.   
 View Attachments. 
 

All Council Members were in favor of an Education Night with the 
focus being on Walkability and Transportation with the following 
possible topics:  stop signs and standards, safe routes to schools and 
parks, road sharing between bicycles, vehicles and pedestrians, 
enforcement leaflets rather than tickets, crosswalk safety, bike 
boulevards, coordinated complete streets 2.0 program and sidewalk 
replacement and repair.   
  
 All Council Members were in favor of hiring a consultant to 
investigate sidewalk, curb and gutter replacement costs and other 
options.  Ms. Gust-Jenson said staff would come back to the Council 
with the scope of work.  
 
 #2.  HOLD A DISCUSSION REGARDING NEW POLICY ITEMS THAT COUNCIL 
MEMBERS MAY WISH TO INTRODUCE, INCLUDING:   
 

a. 2:54:12 PM HOUSING POLICY (COUNCILMEMBER LUKE GARROTT) 
 
Councilmember Garrott said he wondered if there was a need for a 

policy.  Councilmember Turner said tenant and owner education was 
needed.  Councilmember Christensen said there was a current housing 
policy but in need of some revision.   
 
The following were not discussed.   

b. LANDSCAPING REQUIREMENT FOR LOTS WITH BILLBOARDS (COUNCILMEMBER 
JILL LOVE) 

tre://?label=&quot;Policy&nbsp;Discussion&quot;?datetime=&quot;20100907141018&quot;?Data=&quot;8943fd6c&quot;�
tre://?label=&quot;Policy&nbsp;Discussion&quot;?datetime=&quot;20100907145412&quot;?Data=&quot;6b5fb388&quot;�


PROCEEDINGS OF THE CITY COUNCIL OF SALT LAKE CITY, UTAH 
POLICY DISCUSSION 
TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 7, 2010 
 

 
10 - 2 

c. RESPONSE DURING EMEMRGENCY SITUATIONS – COUNCIL ROLE, BUDGET, 
ETC. ( COUNCILMEMBER CARLTON CHRISTENSEN) 

 
The meeting adjourned at 2:53 p.m. 

 
______________________________ 
Council Chair 
 
______________________________ 
City Recorder 
 

This document along with the digital recording constitute the 
official minutes of the City Council Policy Discussion meeting held 
September 7, 2010. 
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